
 

  

  
 
 

 
Friday 7 July 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
Staffing for classes next year 
Following my letter to you last week regarding staff leaving, I am now in a position to inform 
you of staffing arrangements for next year: 
 
 
Nursery – Green Ash Mrs Tritton, Mrs Bowers (Friday teacher) and 

Mrs Taylor 
Reception – Red Ash Mrs Bassil, Mrs  Bowers (Monday teacher) and 

Mrs Coleman 
Year 1 – Elm Miss Kay 
Year 2 – Pine Miss Dell  
Year 3 - Beech Miss Winter-Jones 
Year 4 – Willow Ms Bado  
Year 5 – Chestnut Mrs Wills 
Year 6 – Maple Mr Loczy 
 
Mrs Tritton is reducing her hours next year and with Mrs Harris moving to Zurich and Mrs 
Evan moving to a new school, I am delighted to say that we have appointed an Early Years 
teacher who will be teaching Reception on a Monday and Nursery on a Friday.  She will also 
be teaching both classes on a Wednesday when she covers both teachers for their planning 
time. 
 
I am delighted to announce that Ms Bado is returning to Greenway. She started her career 
at Greenway and then took the opportunity to go travelling around the world with her partner.  
She covered Mrs Crockett’s maternity leave which ended in March and is she now back at 
Greenway full-time from September.    
 
More information will follow next week with regards to teaching assistants for Year 1 –Year 6 
and I am hoping to organise opportunities for our new teachers to meet their class before the 
end of term. 
 
Open Evening – Thursday 13 July 6-7pm 
Greenway’s open evening is an opportunity for you and your child/ren to visit their classrooms 
and celebrate all their hard work throughout the year. I look forward to seeing you all! 
 
Last day of school 
The last day of school at Greenway is Friday 21 July and school will close at 1.30pm.  The 
last day for Waccy will be Thursday 20 July.  
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher         


